
 
Cathedral Elementary School 

February 14, 2024 
Parents and Guardians 

cathedraloffice@aquinasschools.org 
(608) 782-5998 (Office)   (608) 518-0461 (After Care) 

As we begin our season of Lent, I 
would like to share a picture of 
Mischell with our families. Mischell is the 
child we sponsor through Casa Hogar. 
We collect money for her during Lent 
on Mondays to help her with school, 
food and other necessities. Our office 
will also be sending home Mite Boxes 
for students to put in extra change at 
home which is sent to the Diocesan 
Mission Office. All of our Lent activi-
ties were sent home last week in our 
2024 Lenten Journey 
flyer which can also 
be viewed on our 
webpage. Thank you 
for your continued 
efforts to make 
these fundraisers a 
success! 
Peace in Christ,  
Tara Key 
Principal, Cathedral Elementary School 

Parent Info: 

Friday, Feb. 16 
Aquinas Spirit shirt 
with comfy bot-
toms. 

 
Wednesday, Feb. 21 
Mass at 9:30 a.m. (5K 

Mrs. Dickinson) 
Children Feeding 
Chil-
dren 
PTO 

Meeting from 
6:45-7:45 p.m. 
 
Friday, Feb. 23 
Stations of the Cross 
(1st grade Mrs. Dobbins) 
 
Monday, Feb. 26—Friday, 
March 1 

Book Fair 
Open 
 
 

Thursday, Feb. 29 
Parent/Teacher Confer-
ences by Request only  



Aquinas Catholic Schools Mission Statement 

Aquinas Catholic Schools is a Christ-centered family devoted to nurturing students of all 
faiths through educational excellence in its vibrant Catholic tradition. 

Extra Lunch Help Need on  

February 26th / March online also 

On Monday, February 26th we will be 
short a few helping hands in the lunch-
room. We opened up extra  spots on 
this day on our webpage if anyone has 
time and could assist that would be 
very much 
appreciated! 

This a re-
minder to 
enroll by 
February 

29th in order for your 
$100 registration fee to 
go towards your child’s 
2024-2025 tuition.  

PTO Update and Meeting 
Thank you to all of our families that ate at 
Chipotle for our fundraiser night on Wednes-
day, February 7th! You helped the Cathedral 
PTO raise $305.71 that goes back into activi-

ties for faculty, staff and students! 
Please make note that our next PTO meeting is Wednesday, February 21st 
from 6:45—7:45 p.m. in the Mass area at Cathedral Elementary School. 
Everyone is invited and we would love to see some new faces! 

       Parent/Teacher Conferences By Request Only 
Thursday, February 29 

Teachers will contact parents directly through email if 
they have requested a conference of you for your child. 
If you as a parent would like to request a conference, 

on Monday, February 19th, we will have the Sign Up Genius 
on our webpage for you to sign up for a conference.  


